
BOYCEVILLE COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
Middle/High School IMC 

Wednesday, February 5, 2020 
 
 
 

The Board of Education of the Boyceville Community School District met in special 
session at 6:01 p.m. on Wednesday, February 5, 2020 in the Middle/High School IMC.  
 
Board Members Present: Steve Bird, Jeremy Mittlestadt, Peter Score, and Tim Sempf  
Board Members Absent:  Erik Evenson 
 
Others Present:  District Administrator Nick Kaiser, Judy Humpal, and Dan and Jenna 
Brandenburg 
 
All present were notified that the meeting was being recorded. 
 
Mr. Sempf read the Notice of Hearing to consider a petition from Dan & Jenna 
Brandenburg to alter school district boundaries by detaching their 11.95 acre parcel 
from the Boyceville Community School District and attaching it to the School District of 
the Menomonie Area.  
 
A copy of the Statutory Basis for Making a Decision listing the items that the Board will 
consider when making their decision to grant or deny their petition was provided to the 
Brandenburg’s.  
 
Mr. and Mrs. Brandenburg provided the board information explaining their rationale for 
their request. Following their presentation, the Board followed up with questions and/or 
clarification. 
 
Mr. Sempf stated that the Board will adopt a resolution to grant or deny their petition at 
their February 19, 2020 regular monthly meeting. A written order of that decision will be 
mailed following that meeting. 
 
Motion by Jeremy Mittlestadt to adjourn the public hearing.  Second by Peter Score.  All 
voted in favor.  Motion carried.  The public hearing adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted 
by Judy L. Humpal for 
 
 
_____________________________ 
Peter Score, School Board Clerk 
 

 


